
BASINGSTOKE AND NORTH HAMPSHIRE HEALTH AUTHORITY 

Dirocor: 
Dr. A. ARONSTAM O.M F.R.C.Peth. 

TRELOAR HAEMOPHILIA CENTRE 
Lord Mayor Treloar College 

Holybourne Alton 
AA/SAC Telephone No. Alton 88415 

6th March 1984 

Dr. T.J. Snape, 
Blood Products Laboratory, 
Dagger Lane, 
Elstree, 
Borehamwood, 
Herts WD6 3BX 

Dear Dr. Snape, 

I understand that a specially accredited pool of factor VIII donors are being used at Oxford for new and mild haemophiliacs. 

I am writing to enquire whether this is a private arrangement between Elstree and Oxford or whether this material is available generally? 

Rind regards. 
Yours sincerely, 

GRO-C 

A.Aronstam 
Consultant Haematologist. 

1 -73.6 
17—f2o 

C BLA0001810_0001 


